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Bogota D.C., February 26", 2025
UNESCO Creative Cities Network

Subject: Letter of support - Manizales

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Colombian National Commission for Cooperation with UNESCO,

I am pleased to endorse the nomination of Manizales for the UNESCO Creative
Cities Network in the field of gastronomy.

The Colombian National Commission for Cooperation with UNESCO avails itself
of this opportunity to express its sincere gratitude for your consideration of
Manizales as a candidate for being part of the Network.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration,

CATALINA CEBALLOS CARRIAZO

Executive Secretary
Colombian National Commission for UNESCO

Proyect6: Fernando Sudrez Sanchez

47.338 Procesos de seguimiento a redes Unesco

Ministerio de Relaciones Exteriores
Direccion: Calle 10 No.5 - 51, Bogota D.C., Colombia
Conmutador: (+57) 601 3814000



